
 
Notice of Meeting 

 
 
 
There will be a Special Meeting of the Regional School District 14 
Board of Education on Monday, March 28, 2011 beginning at 6:00 
p.m. in the Library of Nonnewaug High School, 5 Minortown 
Road, Woodbury, Connecticut. 
 
 

Purpose: 
 

A workshop on the 2011-2012 School Budget 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Board of Education 
Regional School District 14 
Bethlehem and Woodbury, Connecticut 
 
 

By   Stephen Sordi 

Stephen Sordi, Chairman 
  
 
Date: March 22, 2011 
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